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Renewal Completion Ceremony of the School Library at Fukuyama 
Municipal Abiki Elementary School 

 

On January 14, we attended the renewal completion ceremony of the school 

library at Fukuyama Municipal Abiki Elementary School, which we supported to 

improve the environment for school education. 

This support was provided for the purpose of creating a diverse learning 

environment to promote “child-centered learning” in support of the Fukuyama 

City Board of Education’s efforts to develop and maintain the environment, 

including enhancement of the school library collection. 

Mr. Masaaki Miyoshi, Superintendent of the Fukuyama City Board of 

Education, Mr. Setsuo Kawada, Principal of Fukuyama Municipal Abiki 

Elementary School, and 5 student representatives attended the completion 

ceremony. We also provided support to Kasuga Elementary School and Sanna 

Elementary School in the same city. 
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